

The Crossley Heath School

Head Teacher: Lynnette Cassidy, MBA

The Crossley Heath School, Savile Park, Halifax, West Yorkshire HX3 0HG
Tel: 01422 360272 • e-mail: admin@crossleyheath.org.uk

Piano Festival

11 October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

After the success of last year, the Piano Festival is back! Please find attached a poster advertising our 2023 event.

Over the course of the week commencing 23rd October, the corridors of school are going to be filled with the sound of our many gifted pianists playing a number of pianos stationed at different locations during break and lunch times. We are celebrating the talent of our students and giving them a platform to show what they can do. This will culminate in a concert on Thursday night (26th Oct) where we will have students, staff and guest performers playing.

Tickets for parents/carers will be available from Thursday 11 October on ParentPay for £5 each. The money raised will go towards updating and expanding the resources and equipment that we have in the music department. We hope you will be able to join us in celebrating our Piano Festival. Refreshments will be available during the evening.

If your child has lessons on piano, either in school or out of school, and would like to take part in the event, please could you fill in the form below.

https://forms.office.com/e/tCqxhZiYD8

If you have any further questions about this or future events, please contact Mr Nimmo (r.nimmo@crossleyheath.org.uk).

Thank you for your support.

Mr R Nimmo Head of Music



